
THE

MARVELLOUS

PROJECT
MEADOWS

Bird surveys are taking place over the next month to
hopefully record an increase in species, and be turned
into useful signage for students to explore the wildlife
in the meadow.
Thank you to everyone who took part in the tree
competition, winners will be announced after the
Easter holidays.
We have extended the deadline for our logo
competition so you still have time to submit your
design!

WHAT BEENWE'VE UPTO

THINGS LOOKTO OUT FOR

WANT TO GET INVOLVED?

Willows and cherry trees to plant
In first year cornflower and poppies bloom
Extending composting 

 Register your interest on the teams page.
Get stuck in with the projects that are being undertaken in your

lessons to do with the meadow.
 The Marvellous Meadows Logo Competition deadline now: 1st

April

Downy Birch and Goat Willow on the raised ground

behind the scrape
Remaining Downy Birch and Dogwood in the area by

the fence

Wetland wildflower and purple loosestrife seeds

around the scrape.  

61 trees have been planted, including:

(either prefer or tolerate wet habitats)

Ducks have been spotted in the meadow, but for the time

being we need to scare them off to stop them eating the

seeds.


